Hepnblic of the Philippines

Mepartment of Ehucation
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

November 19, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
Mo, 512 s 2021

RESCHEDULING THE CONDUCT OF DIVISION VIRTUAL ORIENTATION-
WORKSHOP ON THE UTILIZATION OF THE MULTIGRADE LEARNING
ACTIVITY SHEETS

To: OIC — Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Senior Education Program Specialists
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary Schools with Multigrade Classes
All Concerned

1. This is to inform all concerned that the three-day Division Virtual Orientation-
Workshop on the Utilization of Multigrade Learning Activity Sheets is rescheduled
from December 1-3, 2021 to December 2, 3 and 7, 2021.

2 All other provisions stipulated in Division Memorandum No, 500, s. 2021 are
still in effect.
3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

For the Schools Division Superintendent:

gy

FATM&HE& Y. MAMBURAM
Administrative Olficer V
In-Charpe of the Division

Reference: Division Memorandum No, 500, s, 2021
Allotment: 1-(R.0. 12-94)
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